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Michael Antonellis

From: JOHN BOTTOMLY <johntbottomly@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 3:09 PM
To: Michael Antonellis
Cc: Kellyeight@gmail.com; Junogirlface
Subject: David Murphy Property

Dear Sir,  We are having trouble downloading Zoom, so there just isn't enough time to set up an adequate 
Hearing. 
My opposition to Mr Murphy's request for a Variance are as follows : 
(1) Mr Murphy's proposal will destroy the bucolic nature of the neighborhood and reduce the value of our 
House. 
(2) Mr Murphy has been rude and uncooperative for many years, making lots of noise and doing many 
unfriendly things like refusing to turn down a very loud stereo in his Garage, which was blasting us, long after 
the lights were off in his house. Every request for cooperation has been turned down.   
He has been predatory, very rude, unpleasant, and damaged our property many times. Much more on this in a 
letter, coming later. 
(3) Restoring Antique Cars can easily become a substantial Business. I have a close friend who restores Antique 
Cars.  He has made millions of Dollars doing that and he has every possible Government Authority checking on 
his emissions of Spray Paint Vapor, Solvents, noise, etc. We are Downwind of Mr Murphy. 
(4) Mr Murphy has a Wood Working Shop in his present Garage, which has been very active over the last few 
years. I often hear the very loud noise of a Router, Table Saw, and other loud Equipment.  I assume he has a 
planer or will have in his new building. Very Loud !  It seems to me that he already has processed enough wood 
to re-build his house at least once . So any increase of this is unwelcome. 
          This case needs a Public Meeting , with all the neighbors involved . I ask respectively that this request for 
a Variance be turned down .,   Sincerely ,   John Bottomly 
                        50 Vincent Ave 
                     ph# (617)480-1138 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


